
New York | Washington D.C. | Delaware | London | cahill.com

Cahill Honored by the Legal Aid Society as 
Recipients of the 2023 Pro Bono Publico Award 
for Outstanding Service

Date:  10/06/23

Cahill is proud to announce that on October 30, the firm and several of its professionals will be honored by the Legal 
Aid Society as recipients of the Society’s 2023 Pro Bono Publico Award for Outstanding Service to the Legal Aid 
Society’s Juvenile Rights Practice.  In working with the Legal Aid Society on this project, the firm has fought 
successfully to ensure that children with special needs receive the support and services to which they are entitled by 
law. 

Along with the firm-wide recognition, counsels Josh Cohn and Peter Mazzone, associates Bruna Amaral, Ian 
Clemens, Lisa Cole, Taylor Elicegui, Zona Hijazi, Mary Hornak, and Brandon Odze, summer associate Tanisha 
Francis, and pro bono paralegal Aleezé Qadir were recognized for their outstanding work. To learn more about the 
Legal Aid Society, click here.
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